
 

Mackenzie Chamber of Commerce, PO Box 880 #11-600 Mackenzie Blvd. Mackenzie, BC V0J 2C0 
Phone: 250-997-5459, Fax: 250-997-6117, E-Mail: office@mackenziechamber.bc.ca 

 

January 28, 2025 

 

District of Mackenzie 
Mayor and Council 

 

Dear Mayor Joan and District Council, 

The Mackenzie Chamber of Commerce would like to express their deepest gratitude to all the support, help, and 
mentorship that the District of Mackenzie continues to give us year after year. Thank you! 

As you are aware, the Mackenzie Chamber of Commerce Spring Expo is happening on May 2 & 3, 2025. We have 
vendors coming in from out of town to join the many local vendors. I have been asked to give a list of spaces 
that a RV could be parked. Is it possible to have a couple of RVs parked at the Rec Centre for the weekend?  

Thank you for your attention to this request. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Tracy Medley 

Acting Office Manager 


